
Conservation Commission


Town of Warren, Rhode Island 02885


April 24, 2025


Coastal Resources Management Council

Stedman Government Center

Tower Hill Road

Wakefield, RI 


Subject: File No. 2014-12-004

	   The Narragansett Electric Company


The Warren Conservation Commission has reviewed this project to refurbish transmission lines 
in the Town of Warren and have the following suggestions:


	 Additional Osprey nesting structures to accommodate the growing Osprey population 	 	
	 and discourage Osprey from nesting on the electric company’s poles should be added.


	 Trees planted in the restoration process should be compatible with Warren’s Tree Canopy 		
	 Plan and chosen in consultation with Warren’s Tree Commission.


	 

Sincerely,

Jane Harrison


Jane Harrison

Corresponding Secretary


CC: Warren Town Council

        Jacques Afonso, RI Energy
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